
INTELLECTUAL INTERACTION SESSION REPORT

An “Intellectual Interaction” was held on 8 September 2023 at 2:00 PM at the Seminar Hall, GJBC, by
the faculty of Government J. Buana College with members of the Lunglei Municipal Council.

Four Councillors from the LMC took part in the programme while the Principal and faculty of the college
attended on behalf of the college.

The Interaction touched on topics such as how the people of Lunglei could move forward as an urban
developed area, and various ideas and suggestions were put forward in this regard.

The  importance  of  creating  awareness  and  sensitising  the  public  on  urban  civic  sense  was  also
highlighted.

No. of participants: 26


